
General & cosmetic dentistry

Dr. Virginia M. Melmed

Clearwater’s hidden gem: 
where dentistry meets hospitality

727-443-7353
1243 Lakeview Rd Clearwater, fl 33756

We accept most
Medicare

Advantage Plans

727-585-4442
• Bonded • Insured • Licensed • Free Estimates

12350 Belcher Road • Bldg. #5-K • Largo

• Lic. # C2399 • Lic. # C6060

BAY AREA
 ALUMINUM
  SERVICES, INC.

FREE ESTIMATES

Since 1972

52 42

ROOM ADDITIONS
• Carports • Awnings

• Acrylic, Glass &
Screen Enclosures

• And More! •   
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Down YonderJANUARYJANUARY•2024•2024

New Year’s Day Epiphany

Martin Luther King Jr.’s 
Birthday

Knitting, Crochet and 
Needlepoint 6:30 – 8:00 
PM @ Manor House 
Everyone invited.  Bring 
your project or some yarn 
and your hook or needles 
and we will help you get 
started

Bowling Liberty 
Lanes 12:30

Cards at Manor 
House 7PM

January Coffee and 
Donuts 10AM

DYCA elections 7PM
Knitting, Crochet and 
Needlepoint 6:30 – 8:00 
PM @ Manor House 
Everyone invited.  Bring 
your project or some yarn 
and your hook or needles 
and we will help you get 
started

HOA Meeting & 
elections 7PM

Bowling Liberty 
Lanes 12:30

Cards at Manor 
House 7PM

Knitting, Crochet and 
Needlepoint 6:30 – 8:00 
PM @ Manor House 
Everyone invited.  Bring 
your project or some yarn 
and your hook or needles 
and we will help you get 
started

Bowling Liberty 
Lanes 12:30

Cards at Manor 
House 7PM

Knitting, Crochet and 
Needlepoint 6:30 – 8:00 
PM @ Manor House 
Everyone invited.  Bring 
your project or some yarn 
and your hook or needles 
and we will help you get 
started

Ladies Luncheon 
1PM

Bowling Liberty 
Lanes 12:30

Food Pantry
Cards at Manor 
House 7PM

Knitting, Crochet and 
Needlepoint 6:30 – 8:00 
PM @ Manor House 
Everyone invited.  Bring 
your project or some yarn 
and your hook or needles 
and we will help you get 
started

Bowling Liberty 
Lanes 12:30

Cards at Manor 
House 7PM

http://www.bayareaaluminum.com/

